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Thank you for your letter of 19 November about the engagement of His Royal Highness
Prince William to Miss Catherine Middleton.

I would like to take this opportunity to convey to you my appreciation for your kind best
wishes to the couple. | also recall the visit to Poland earlier this year by Their Royal
Highnesses the Prince of Wales and the Duchess of Cornwall.

| am passing your letter to the office of HRH The Prince of Wales.

Sir Uﬂzétj

D. R. Todd



